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Rachel Carson State Office Building


P.O. Box 8469 SET  \* MERGEFORMAT 

Harrisburg, PA  17105-8469

August 22, 2011
Bureau of Radiation Protection  

717-783-3594



1-800-237-2366  
  
Dear Parent  :


By now you should have received the radon test kit from RTCA, our contractor for this “Newborn Program.”  From past test data, we have seen a lower rate of testing than we would like to see.  About one in three parents who receive a test kit actually perform the test.  We would like to see this value reach 100 percent.


Radon can present a serious health hazard over long-term exposure and Pennsylvania is one of the most radon prone states in the country.  We have a very large number of homes with radon concentrations above the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency guideline of 4.0 pCi/L.  Additionally, we have some of the highest radon concentrations anywhere and radon values over 100 pCi/L are not uncommon.


If you have already returned your radon test kit, please disregard this reminder.  If not, please be sure to expose the test kit and obtain the results for the benefit of your entire family.  If you choose not to use the kit, please send it back to the laboratory for their reuse.


Should you have any questions, please contact me at one of the above numbers.  

Sincerely,


Robert Lewis

Chief 


Radon Division  
